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Thank you for all your support as we try to 
manage new Government guidance 

Best wishes 

     Gail & Thomas Kelly  

Dogs are welcome to visit—BUT 

Please can we ask 
that you let us 

know if you would 
like to bring your 
pet to visit and 

that you only bring 
ONE well behaved 
dog– Thank you! 

New Driveway Completed 

The new driveway at 

Margaret House has 

been completed.   This 

means that we now 

have a wide,         

wheelchair friendly   

area  running from the 

driveway entrance to  

the steps/ramp by the 

front door.               

Thomas took Joyce to inspect it and she declared 

that the new driveway was ‘very good’! 

100th Birthday Celebrations 

We have been celebrating Heather’s 100th       
birthday with her.  A very special occasion 

for a very special lady. 

CQC Inspection 

CQC conducted an inspection at Margaret House on 

6 January of our Infection prevention and control 

measures and visiting arrangements.  This was not a 

rated inspection, but they are ‘Assured’ that all    

procedures are in place and correct.  They published 

their report on 25 January and this is available to 

view on our website—www.margarethouse.co.uk  
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We celebrated two other 

birthdays this month and 

also got to find out about 

how ‘Kevin’ the guide 

dog puppy we are       

sponsoring is doing  
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We enjoyed drawing as well as garden walks 
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Dominoes and lots of different card 

games have been popular this month, 

as well as jigsaws of course... 
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   We have 

also been 

playing  

indoor      

10 pin 

bowling, 

making our 

own music 

and         

enjoying  

games    

using the 

parachute 
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… and also seeing who could blow the largest bubbles! 


